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     I am in opposition to HB 2528. What consumer is being protected? This bill 

smacks of heavy handedness by the Governor. She is bypassing the vote of the 

people and the elected body. This bill is just another example of a dictatorship. 

 

     Oregonians, healthcare practitioners and small business were persecuted and 

restricted by the Oregon Health Authority (OHA), All Oregonians need is an un-

elected, unverified, entity to have the ability to tax and decide what is best for 

Oregonians. OHA Director has taken a part -time job in California. Who will be 

running the OHA? Another un-vetted appointee? 

 

     This bill has the appearance of a fiefdom and taxation without representation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

LAURIE KIMMELL, MSgt, USAF (Ret.) 

 


